
Hydro One Networks Inc. - Application by Hydro One Networks Inc. for 
a six month exemption from the obligations in Section 6.2.6 and 6.2.7 of 
the Distribution System Code

Board File Number EB-2011-0118  
 

Letter of Comment

Submitted: 2011-06-28 

Submitted by: Doug Hanley

Comments

With regard to the current regulations Hydro One is proposing to circumvent, please be advised that Hydro One is 

currently failing to meet their obligations. I, like many many other potential micro-generators, had my initial connection 

refused. Several requests for a reason have gone unanswered, as has all correspondence sent to Hydro One.  

A second connection request sent May 30 has also not received a response.  

To me this is nothing more than a delay tactic until after the provincial election, Hydro One continues to show their 

contempt for the program by sending out thousands (5400 according to a recent Toronto Star article) of connection 

refusals citing "system constraints" but are unable or unwilling to provide any details, technical or otherwise.  

Doug Hanley
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